
James Knott C of E Primary School 

I am starting a new class soon! 



 I am going to be in Reception… 

in September after the summer holidays. 



I hang up my coat and bag on my peg. 

I come into school through the nursery door. 



My teacher is called Mrs Stewart 



My class has a support assistant called 

Miss Brown 



There are lots of lovely adults who can help me 

in school… 

Miss Parmley Miss Robson Mrs Curry Mrs Robinson Mrs Gray



Mrs Hall is always helpful if I need to take 

anything to the offic 



At lunchtime I will go to the lunch hall. 

I will sit at the table with my friends to eat my lunch.        



Mrs Mullen 

Head Teacher 

Miss Cooper 

 Deputy Head Teacher 

Mrs Dewer 

 SENDCo 


